
Copyright © 2017 KCSR, a Division of Chadrad Communications, Inc. - all rights reserved.

(Neb.)-Chadron Handibus Back In Service

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 03/20/2013 10:08 AM

The City of Chadron’s Handibus wheelchair lift is now back in service. Repairs were made to the lift earlier this
week. The City apologizes for any inconvenience that this may have caused and appreciates the public’s
understanding. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Handibus / E911 Director Tony Serbousek at 308 432 0510. 


